
From: Steven Romphf   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 8:41 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR plan 
 
I support no urban boundary expansion. 
 
I think we should save farmland. 
 

I support farmland protection + climate resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods! 
 

Density around transit infrastructure. 
Density around city infrastructure. 
 

Invest in what we already have. 
 

Stop paving over paradise. 
 

Thank you for taking this moment to consider the future of our city on this planet. 
 

Steven 
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